
THE FURLOUGH TRAIL CONTINUES! 

Thank you so much for your prayers for us as we travel on 
furlough! Since mid-August, we have traveled more than 

5000 miles in 18 states (plus Washington, D.C.), reported 
to 19 of our supporting churches and presented our 

ministry in Guatemala to three new churches. 

We praise the Lord for His provision for safety and 
protection.  We have seen God work in many folks lives as 

we preach and see Him working in hearts. 

 SOULS CONTINUE TO BE SAVED! 

Although we have had difficulty with Internet connections, 

mainly on the Guatemalan end, we have been able to 
maintain contact with the brethren there and have received 

reports of souls being saved on several occasions. 

The church is excited as the youth have started bi-weekly 

evangelistic outreaches using mimes to “draw a crowd” 
and then share the message with Gospel tracts and one-on-

one witnessing. Each time they have gone out, they have 

seen souls saved! Praise the Lord! 

 

October 1
st
 is 

“Kid’s Day” in 
Guatemala. The 

church decided to 

take advantage of 

the opportunity 
and had an 

outreach event. 

They rented an 
“Air Castle” for 

the day and invited the children from the immediate 

neighborhood. They had games, cupcakes and a “piñata” 
for the kids to break. 

Since we have left Guatemala, several folks have been 

saved, baptized and have joined the church. There are 

also new families attending and looking at the prospect of 
joining the church soon. 

God is also working in the church by 

knitting their hearts to the family of 
Bro. Nelson Girón, the man who 

will most likely become the pastor of 

the church in the future. Pray that 
God continues to give direction in 

this decision, both on Bro. Nelson’s 

part as well as the church’s. 

       

FAMILY NEWS CONTINUES TO COME IN! 

Jon and Rocío gave my wife a nice birthday present 
recently, announcing that Beth will be a grandmother 

next year!  We are excited at the opportunity to be 

grandparents and will begin saving now for a possible trip 
to Peru when the time arrives.  Please pray that the Lord 

will give good health to both Rocío and their new child as 

the pregnancy continues. 
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